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We Care. We Connect. We Contribute.

Your supporters still care about your
nonprofit. The hours they’ve volunteered
and the donations they’ve made haven’t
vanished from their memory. Now isn’t the
time for silence – it’s the time to
communicate with your supporters and
community.

The Decatur Family YMCA’s video, “Stay
With Us,” is an engaging example of
YMCA CEO Matt Whitehead connecting
with donors, members, attendees,
volunteers, staff, and the public. The video
provides Whitehead an avenue for sharing
the organization's ongoing positive
impact. 

The Community Foundation of Macon
County provided a marketing support
grant to the YMCA, and your organization
has an opportunity to receive the same
grant!

We’re offering a Three Link Media
video grant to the first 10 Macon
County Legacy nonprofit members
who respond to this grant offer by
emailing
nbeck@maconcountygives.org.

We encourage you to tell your
organization’s story. Your nonprofit has a
unique opportunity to communicate with
donors and volunteers during this crisis.

We will continue to listen to the needs
of our nonprofit partners and
collaborate to address critical issues
as effectively as possible. We are
incredibly honored and inspired by
the generous spirits of Macon County
donors. We see them giving to
provide emergency relief as well as
finding other ways to give back,
spread hope and fulfill dreams
through their selfless acts of kindess.

Natalie Beck, President
Community Foundation of Macon County 

Submit Your Nonprofit 
Wish List

This is a special expansion of our
quarterly Legacy Wish List. Funding could
include general operating support,
cleaning equipment needs to safely open
facilities, technology needs, etc. 

We invite you to email your COVID-19
related funding needs to Kaitlyn Farrar at
KFarrar@maconcountygives.org. We will
publish a new wish list on June 12 and
maintain the list on our website as a
resource for the evolving needs of our
nonprofit community.

© 2017 Smart Tour. All rights reserved.

You're receiving this email because you subscribed our

site.

Unsubscribe

Website

Email us

217-429-3000

SHARE YOUR NONPROFIT'S STORY 
THROUGH VIDEO

WE ARE HERE TO HELP

LEGACY NONPROFITS RESPOND
We salute all the Macon County Legacy nonprofit organizations that have adapted and
responded to the unprecedented challenges presented by the COVID-19 pandemic.
Click on the featured agencies for a few examples.

GET INSPIRED

8 Steps Nonprofits Should Take Now

WISH LIST COVID-19 RELIEF

COVID-19 LINKS

Risk Management For Nonprofits Free Webinar

Restore Illinois Phase 3 Guidelines

CFMC Emergency Response Fund Application

CFMC Emergency Response Fund Recipients
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